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Pawnee City Council meets
(KLZA)--Pawnee City Council members Ric Helms,  Bruce Haughton and
employee Spencer Cumley met with Pawnee County Commissioeners and
Highway Superintendent Chris Rauner Tuesday to discuss Interlocal Agreements
between the City and County.

An agreement was approved for kenneling of animals. 

The other agreement discussed was in regards to road and street maintenance.
 Following the discussion  the matter was tabled by the Commissioenrs for
further review. 
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